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Dear Committee 
  
I think the requirement that resolutions on the notice of meeting must be determined by poll should 
be relaxed. 
  
Most company resolutions are carried over-whelming. Requiring a poll adds to cost and delay with 
very little benefit, if any. 
  
I think the law should revert to the previous position that the company can decide how it will 
conduct its meetings. One size does not fit all. 
  
Please treat my comments are mine, not necessarily those of my firm. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Rodd 
  
  

Rodd Ashton Levy 
Partner 
Herbert Smith Freehills 


